
COMMISSIONER ENQUIRIES - SUMMARY REPORT

Date 

Received
Topic Summary of Request Board Update Status

Apr 26/21
FIA Formula E World 

Championship Race

A Board member requested an update on any discussions Park 

Board staff have had with the Formula E event organizers 

regarding a potential race event in Vancouver as there was a 

motion approved by Council in July 2014 directing staff to 

explore this opportunity and report back.

Park Board staff have participated in two discussions with the organizers of the Formula E event in Vancouver – first 

in October 2020 and then again in January 2021. These discussions were focused on learning more about this 

initiative, its proposed footprint and execution plan, and clarifying the jurisdictional authorities and approval processes 

for the required event spaces, including Park Board locations, should the event proceed. No commitments and/or 

assurances of any kind were made to the organizers regarding the potential use of Park Board spaces for this event.

On April 28, 2021, City Council approved a motion directing staff to work with the event organizer to enable the 

Formula E event. Staff across City departments are now taking the necessary follow-up steps to implement this 

direction.  Any requests by the Formula E organizers for the use of Park Board spaces to deliver this initiative will be 

subject to the Board’s review and approval.
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